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more lean and agile business model 
 

 

 

 

TRESU Group today announces its plans to reorganize its organisation to adjust capacity and ensure a more 

lean and agile business model to better handle fluctuations in order intake in our capital goods business. 

The Group intends to reduce its staff by more than 10%. 

The Group will enter negotiations with staff representatives and committees over the coming weeks in 

accordance with relevant employment law. 

Further information will be published together with the Q3 interim report on 27th November 2018. 

 

 

 

For further details, please contact:  

CEO Søren Maarssø, phone: +45 2163 3450 

CFO Heidi Thousgaard Jørgensen, phone: +45 2341 5085 


